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I am strongly opposed to this measure. It will make it even more difficult for people to 

get a petition passed. It is also unfair to voters in rural areas, as it is more difficult to 

gather signatures here than in urban settings. Please do not pass this new restrictive 

regulation. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 


